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 Jonathan Bilbul SUPPRT2016/2892/P 18/09/2016  22:02:28 I think that it's important to promote diversity within our borough.  It's important to support our existing 

religious and community institutions.

This does not infringe on any one else's rights and on the other hand can make the lives of others much 

easier.

Flat 4

2 Nutley Terrace

 Sandra Bilbul SUPPRT2016/2892/P 18/09/2016  22:05:59 This will hugely benefit an extremely small minority of people within Camden with absolutely no 

detriment to anyone else.  We need to protect our minorities and promote diversity.

Flat 4

2 Nutley Terrace
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